
Dunwoody Village 
 

 MEMORANDUM 

 
 
 
 
 
April 1, 2020    
 
TO:  ALL RESIDENTS 
FROM: Kathy Barton    
   Director of Operations 
 
RE:   CONTINUED UPDATE: COVID-19 PROTOCOL FOR DUNWOODY VILLAGE 
 
  Aprils Fools day – and no – this is not a joke! 
 
  We have received a request for Coffee – both Decaf and Regular and sugar so we have added that to the 

groceries from the dining room.  Regular coffee is $.65 and Decaf is $.70.  This is for a bag that will 
make one pot.  Sugar packets will be added at no charge.  Just let them know that you need it. 

 
  The attachment that I sent yesterday about the science of COVID-19 did not have correct information.  I 

will not be posting anything like that anymore.  Please don’t send me things to post. If you have any 
concerns the best place to go and get your information is the CDC www.cdc.gov.   

 
  Fresh fruit Friday is canceled. 
 
  Erin Price is looking to set something up with ACME to have them shop and then we could have a 

Dunwoody employee pick up and deliver the groceries.  We know that it is getting harder to get things 
from the online services.  We should know by Friday if this will work.  If you are interested in this 
service, please contact Erin Price (eprice@dunwoody.org or 610-707-4898) to be added to the list.  
Once we get this set-up we will be in touch. 

 
    We have been hearing a lot about a surge of cases coming in the next 2 weeks.  Dr. Lawrence is 

working on a memo to send out to all residents, but we urge you to stay on campus and in your 
apartments.  So far we have been able to contain the few cases that we have – we want to keep it that 
way.  PLEASE STAY HOME! 

  
Updates will continue to be provided as necessary and are posted on our website: www.dunwoody.org if 
your family is interested in following this information. 

 
Please report any symptoms of fever with sore throat, congestion, and cough to Health & Wellness. 
PLEASE EXERCISE VIGILANCE WITH HAND WASHING! We understand that these 
circumstances are difficult and appreciate your cooperation. 


